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Week in Review and Lookahead
Friday, October 7, 2022

*Schedule subject to change with weather conditions and in 
accordance with public health directives
Project percentages represent the value of the installed work

After the successful completion of our first full access 
closure on the D Branch, work will resume this weekend. 
From Saturday, October 8 – Sunday, October 16, crews 
will replace track and upgrade pedestrian crossings at 
Waban Station, while GLTPS equipment installation 
continues along the branch.

Green Line Train Protection and Track Upgrades: From June through October, we’ll complete over 10,000 feet of 
track upgrades on the B, C, D, and E branches alongside work on the Green Line Train Protection System (GLTPS)

9 This Week | Crews completed work around Woodland Station this past Sunday, October 2 and 
D Branch service resumed on Monday, October 3

• Lookahead | The second D Branch full access closure will take place from Saturday, October 8 to
Sunday, October 16. Crews will replace 2,000 feet of rail and upgrade two pedestrian crossings at
Waban Station, while installation of GLTPS equipment continues

https://www.mbta.com/projects/green-line-track-upgrades-2022
https://www.mbta.com/projects/green-line-train-protection-system
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9 This Week | In collaboration with the Town of Brookline, crews began upgrading several pedestrian 
crossings along Beacon Street on the C Branch. Work began on the Hawes Street crossing and 
upgrades were completed on the Carlton Street crossing

• Lookahead | Work on the Hawes Street crossing will continue next week, and construction will 
begin on the St. Paul Street crossing




